
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

October 9, 2006                                             Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Harold 

McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman McCullick.     

 

The official minutes of October 4, 2006, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

The commissioners signed Resolution 06-26, pertaining to the reimbursement of 3rd 

quarter employee benefits to the employee benefit fund from the law enforcement fund. 

 

Truette McQueen, County Appraiser, talked to the commissioners about zoning. 

  

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, discussed a delinquent tax charge, with a landfill 

delinquency also.  The commissioners talked to Bruce about zoning. 

  

Sandy Cline, Health/Aging Department, talked to the commissioners about the Aging 

Department budget.  Sandy reported on a class on smoking that was coming up.   

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, reported on what crews were doing.   

 

Harvey Henderson, Noxious Weed Administrator, reported on a noxious weed matter that 

he got taken care of.  The commissioners approved Harvey’s request to take the 

4-wheeler to Harlin’s to have it looked at. 

 

Prisoner count is 39. 

 

Rob Walsh, Minneapolis City Attorney, met with the board to discuss zoning. 

 

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:55 a.m.   

 


